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Memo Regarding Officials Game Assignments

Date: 15 Nov. 2012
To: AIA Officials

We have been alerted that some emails from the AlA office regarding game assignments were not
delivered to some official’s email accounts.

Winter sports game assignments are now available on your login page on the AIA website. Please check
to make sure you have received them and check often for updates.

If you did not receive an email alerting you to assignments, this means that your email address is
blocked through your server (mostly on business accounts). You can help to correct this by doing the

following:

1. Contact your company IT/email host departments to have mail.aiaonline.org (72.215.62.83) and
zuni.aiaonline.org (67.22.142.47) added to their whitelist.

Thank you,

Jeanie Kosower
Asst. Commissioner of Officials, AIA




